
 
 
Dear Trailblazing Parents and Families,    
 
I can’t believe we only have two more weeks left of school. Where did the year go?! This week 
we have the continuation of PATs for our grade 6 students, an assembly to honor National 
Indigenous People’s Day, field trips for many of our classes, as well as our grade 8 Farewell this 
Thursday. As we are winding down, just a reminder that there is still lots of important learning 
happening in our classrooms.  
 
A Few Things 
Grade 8 Farewell Letter - Ceremony and Celebration Invitation 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the Grade 8 Farewell Ceremony. This 
year’s Grade 8 Farewell will take place in the evening of Thursday June 19th starting at 
5:30pm. The program will start at 5:30pm followed by a pizza and a dance organized by our 
Parent Farewell Committee from 6:30 until 8:30pm. The theme is “Red Carpet” and the 
dress code calls for smart casual.  
 
Grade 6 & 7 Families - Friday Options for Next Year 
Students in grades 7 & 8 next year will have 4 CTF Core options throughout the year. These 
courses are: Outdoor Education, Construction, Foods, and Makerspace. All students will 
participate in all 4 of these.  
On full day Friday afternoons students will have some choice over the 2 courses they will take. 
Please see the attached descriptions and fees for our Friday Option choices for next year. Have 
a conversation with your child about what they are interested in. We have also attached a 
Google Form for them to make their selections. They can do this at home, however, teachers 
will also provide time tomorrow, Monday June 16th for students to complete this form. 
Full Day Friday Option Choices 
Full Day Friday Option Google Form 
 
Progress Reports 
Progress reports will be released on the parent portal on June 27th. Parents may see marks 
being updated in the meantime, however these are not finalized until the 27th.  
 
Final Awards Assembly 
We will be hosting a final awards assembly for all students grade 5-8 on Friday June 27th from 
10:30 until 11:30am. Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Canadian Rockies Public Schools Satisfaction Survey 
As we move into the new school year we are gathering feedback on the quality of education 
provided by Canadian Rockies Public Schools. We use this information to understand how we 
are doing and plan for the future. Here at LGMS this information will help guide our new Four 
Year Education Plan as well as drive our school initiatives. Parent feedback is very important to 
us. The CRPS’ Parent Satisfaction Survey contains 46 questions (1 question for those with 
student(s) on an IPP) and will take approximately 10 – 15 minutes to complete. Survey can be 
completed on CRPS’ public website under “About Us/Satisfaction Survey” at 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wLfsGNRTJK1ouo7pcWMUVlSjAodQy2wN/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115749133790899068637&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ro2I3l9iKkmTkXbYLOjfZ1dbill3VH7OvBukPWSA_DU/edit?tab=t.0
https://forms.gle/m2wTNveYC7iJ3C1H7


 

https://www.crps.ca/about-us/satisfaction-survey or using the survey link 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2PPFGY2. The survey will be open until June 30, 2025.  
 
Host and International Student 
CRPS is looking for families to host an international student. See the poster below and inquire 
at homestay@crps.ca 

 

Important Dates in June 
Monday, June 16 - LGMS Honours National Indigenous People’s Day 
Tuesday, June 17 - Gr 6 PAT - Math Part B 
Wednesday, June 18 - Gr 6 PAT - Social Studies 
Thursday, June 19 - Gr 8 Farewell 
Wednesday, June 25 - Pizza Day 
Friday, June 27 - Student Awards - AM 
Friday, June 27 - Last Day of School ½ Day - Progress Reports Released 

https://www.crps.ca/about-us/satisfaction-survey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2PPFGY2


 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at the school either by 
phone (403) 678-6006 or email.  
 
Kelly Proudfoot​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Danelle Prescesky 
Principal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ &​ ​ Assistant Principal 
Lawrence Grassi Middle School​ ​ ​ ​ Lawrence Grassi Middle School 
 

“REACH FOR THE PEAKS - ATTEINDRE LES SOMMETS” 


